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    From the Principal’s desk 

 
 Dear Parents and Friends, 
 
Merry Christmas to you all!!  It is an exciting time around here!  Las Posadas were 
beautifully recreated this morning.  Students are talking and praying about being 
ready. Little ones walk in with wide eyes looking for the elves.  There is lots of 
singing going on!  It is a happy time – even with exams on the horizon. 
 
Our Christmas Music Concert went well last night.  Everyone was so festive and 
dressed for the season!  Lots of good pictures were taken!  The children sang quite 
a variety of Christmas songs and did a good job of it! We had two soloists who both 
gave outstanding performances.  Iniya Akbar-Savastano and Kate Lyons are to be 
congratulated.  We thank Mr. Jaime Kirby for all his efforts to put together this 
event. 
 
Please continue to keep the Pasatiempo family in your prayers.  Many of us will be 
with them tonight and I am very grateful to all who have volunteered to help with 
the funeral reception.  It is a blessing to all when we come together as a family. 
 
We announce  a new addition to our school family, Benas Jonas Veretinskas.  He 
arrived  this morning and all are doing well.  Congratulations to Vilma and Marius 
and to big sister, Daniele (8th grade). 
 
As soon as we get back to school, Fr. Dave and Deacon Bob will meet with 
students to train altar servers.  This training will be held on Wednesday, January 
4th, at 10:30 am.  All those who are presently serving at St. Paul or those who wish 
to begin serving should attend.  New servers must be in 5th grade or older! 
 
In October the 8th grade students took the PSAT, a first practice for them in 
preparing for  taking the SAT for college.  We are proud to announce that three of 
our students scored high enough to be named South Carolina Junior Scholars!  
Students must earn a certain score in math and or Reading/Writing to qualify.  
Shelby Casey qualified in both areas!!  Zach Braun and Jonathan Overton both 
qualified in math!  Congratulations to all of the three – and their teachers!!! 
 
On behalf of Fr. Dave, and all of our school faculty and staff I wish you all a 
blessed and peaceful Christmas season.  We are so very blessed to have a 
wonderful, faith-filled school family! 
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Empowering God’s 
children ... 

 
To grow in faith 
To achieve academic   
     excellence 
To become strong leaders 
To serve the community 
To protect the environment  
       ....to be the best they          
  can be!      

Our shining stars! 
 

Thank you to everyone who 
helped with our Thanksgiving 

Feast! 
 

Thank you to all of  the  
Santa Shop Elves! 

 
Mr. Kirby, for your hard work 
and time putting together your 

first Christmas Program.  
 

Zach Braun, Shelby Casey and 
Jonathan Overton  

Our 2016 Junior Scholars! 
 
  
 
 
 

Just a reminder 
 

Due to Christmas Vacation  
please have your tuition 

payment in by  
December 16.  

 
Thank you 

 

Parents,  
Please check the lost and 
found before Christmas 
break. We have a lot of 
hoodies, sweatshirts and 
water bottles left! 

Winter Weather Alert! 
 

It is our policy that we 
follow the decisions of 

District 7 concerning the 
closing of school due to 

bad weather.  Please 
watch Channel 7 News 

and be aware of District 7 
mandates.  If you live in a 

different school district 
and your district is closed 

because of road 
conditions or if your 

roads are bad  
please stay home! 

REMINDER! 
 

NO EDP on 12/16 
Dismissal is 12:00  

Please be prompt picking 
up your children, so that our 

faculty can enjoy their 
Christmas lunch! 

 
 

Thank you 

 January Reminders! 
 

Faculty In-service  
January 2 

 
Classes resume  
January 3 

 

 
Boxtops are due 
January 6! 
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Beta Club Induction  
 

Mrs. Katherine O'Neill was the guest speaker for the 
2016 Beta Club Induction for the new members  

Camila Alvarez, Aidan Hayes, Roman Monitto, and 
Anna Mallen.   

The Beta Club is a national academic, leadership-
service club that was founded in 1933.  

Recently the 7th graders wrote a memoir at the 
conclusion of their nonfiction reading unit. They 

shared their memoirs with the 4th and 5th graders.  

 

 
Merry Christmas  

And  
Happy New Year 



 

Terrific Kids December  2016 
 

 
K4- Colleen Gallagher 
Colleen always greets us with a smile and hug. Even though she is the youngest in the class she 
always tries her best with her behavior and writing skills.  She is thoughtful and kind with 
everyone.  We are truly blessed to have her in our class! 
 
K5 - Lowe Lindsey 
Lowe has a kind soul and a sweet smile.  Lowes works very hard in the classroom and has a 
strong love for learning.  His curious nature is welcomed in our class and helps us as teachers to 
grow.  Lowes' fun personality really shows during recess and it is such a blast to watch him 
expand his knowledge through play.  He loves to help others and will always lend a helping 
hand to those in need.  Thank you for your hard work for all of the laughs. Way to go, Lowe! 
Keep it up! 
 
1st -  Reagan Parker 
Reagan has grown so much not only as a student, but also as a classmate and friend to all.  
Reagan show a desire to learn that is contagious.  She is always striving to be the absolute best 
that she can be.  It is a joy and an honor to have Reagan in the class. 
 
2nd - Jonathan Waldrop 
Jonathan is a big helper in the classroom. I can count on him to always volunteer and always be 
one of the first to ask to help. He picks up trash that isn't his, he spends time cleaning up messes 
to keep the room clean and genuinely cares about his neighbors. I can sit him next to anyone, 
put him in any group or with any partner and he will always do his best and be kind. He show 
God's love through service to others without any thought of himself.  
 
3rd - Chelsea Zikusooka 
Chelsea always does her best work in the classroom.  She always volunteers to answer questions 
and read aloud to her fellow classmates.  She is an excellent artist and has exquisite 
handwriting.  Chelsea is a joy to have in my classroom.  
 
4th- Ethan Braun 
Ethan's perseverance is quite remarkable. He is focused on what has to be done and doesn't 
mind taking on extra challenges. He once spent his own time figuring out how many seconds 
there are in a year. When prompted to "Google it", he said he'd rather figure it out himself - and 
he did! Ethan is also extremely humble. We have yet to see him boast of his success in and out 
of class. He is genuinely intentional to be the best he can be and expects others to do the same. 
We are proud to have this young man show us how to give our best and let God do the rest!  
 
5th – Maria Ramirez 
You would never know Maria is new to our school this year!  She has fit in beautifully.  Maria 
is helpful and kind. She enjoys what she does and makes life fun for others.  She has a friendly 
disposition and we are so glad this terrific kid is part of our St. Paul family. 
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Rock 'N' Brew BBQ 2016 Thank You! 
 

Thank you to everyone who made our event successful.  It was a fun evening, full of 
great food.   
 
Thank you to our BBQ pitmasters for sharing your special recipes with us: Duane and 
Karen Poole-Adams, Patrick McKenna and Kristin Garcia, Faron and Anita Geigley, 
Tyler and Elizabeth Loftis, John and Meyleen Jeffers, Antonio Ramirez and Tatiana 
Arteaga, Thanh and Thu Bui, Josh and Gina Strange, Randy and Kristine Rogers, Doug 
and Jodi Blakeley, and Mike and Lisa Shea. 
 
Thank you to the many individuals and businesses that contributed to the event and to the 
auction: Nations Bakery, Budweiser, The Deli Corner, Big Air, Speed Factory Indoor 
Karting, Willy Taco, Cribbs Kitchen, Honey Baked Ham Company, Brusters, Barnes and 
Noble, Chick-fil-A, Fratello's, Gattis, Creative Experiences with Anita Geigley ( 587-
1436), Hand and Stone, Hearts of Clay, Theresa Do, Patti Lanthier, Deb Daly, Mary 
Hovelsrud, Jeanne Thompson, Charleston Magazine, YMCA Spartanburg, Hub City 
Bookstore, Little River Roasting, Krispy Kreme, Outback, City Range, Fuddruckers, 
Rosemary McLeod Handcrafted Jewelry: mcrosedesigns.com, Ray Rucker: Leader of the 
Pack Dog Training (1-877-364-7667). 
 
We were able to raise $7,647.  All money will go towards new flooring in some of the 
classrooms and new playground equipment.   
 
We hope to see everyone again next year! 
 
 
Many Blessings, 
 
St. Paul PTO 
 
 


